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I am opposed to bill HB3501 because it will only allow the homeless to take over our 

town and make families and children not feel safe. Today for instance I was 

unloading both of my young children at the grocery store when I was approached by 

a homeless male asking for money. I was then again approached by another 

homeless man while loading my children into my car. This made me feel vulnerable 

and scared for myself and my children because these two men noticed a women 

alone with two children knowing very well they could have taken advantage of myself 

and robbed or hurt me. I should not feel scared to go out in public alone with my two 

kids. This town has become the new Portland and Seattle and before we know it 

worse.  


